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Official Information Act Transfer 

 

Date: 16 April 2024 

Name: Adam Irish 

Email: fyi-request-26367-354729ec@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Reference number: ENQ-47786-B3D1C0 

Tēnā koe e Adam 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 9 April 2024 for information about the sale of 
Units in the Emissions Trading Scheme (ETS). 

The Environmental Protection Authority (EPA) believes the information you have requested 
is more closely connected with the functions of the Ministry for the Environment (MfE). 
Therefore we have transferred your request to MfE under section 14(b)(ii) of the Official 
Information Act 1982.  

You will hear further from MfE concerning your request. MfE may be contacted at: 
ministerials@mfe.govt.nz  
 
 

Nāku noa nā 

 

 
 
Cath Spiller  
Manager Government Engagement and Information Management 


